
No.Pol-20/2016 

EMBASSY OF PAKISTAN 
37 iRAN CADDESi 

ANKARA 

2 February 2016 

Subject: INVITATION OF PROPOSALS FOR DEVELOPMENT OF RAW 
SITES 350 MW ATHMUQAM AND 58 MW TURTANAS-UZGHOR 

1 

HYDROPOW¥R PROJECTS 

Dear Mr. Rifat Hisarciklioglu, 

I would like to draw your attention to the advertisement by Private 
Power & Infrastructure Board (PPIB) of the Government of Pakistan 
inviting proposals from interested companies .for development of following 

. ,. 
two raw sites hydropower projects: 

i). 350 MW Athmuqam Hydropower Project - to be located . on . 
River Neelum, District Neelum, Azad Jammu & Kashmir 

ii). 58 rvfW Turtanas-Uzghor Hydropower Project - to be located 
on River Golen Gol, District Chitral, Khyber Pakhtunkhwa 

2. A copy of the Advertisement is attached herewith. More information 
on the above-mentioned projects is available on www.ppib.gov.pk. 

3. It is requested that this information may kindly be disseminated to the 
relevant Turkish companies for their consideration. The last date for the 
submission of proposals is 2i March 2016. 

Encl: As above. 

Mr. Rifat Hisarciklioglu, 
President, 
Union of Chambers and Commodity 
Exchange of Turkey (TOBB) 
Ankara 

Yours sincerely, 

'-{!Jrharif) 
First Secretary 
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